NATIONAL BANK OF PAKISTAN
LOGISTIC SUPPORT GROUP LAHORE OFFICE

CANCELLATION NOTICE

TENDER FOR SUPPLY AND INSTALLATION OF AIR CONDITIONERS AT NBP, CAPU
DEPARTMENT, 5™ FLOOR, RHQ BUILDING, LAHORE

It is for the information of all the concerned that NBP’s notice for the above cited tender placed on NBP’s
website (Ref: NT-03/13/2020-1) dated 13.03.2020 and PPRA reference (TS418037E) dated 16.03.2020
may please be treated as cancelled due to force majeure with immediate effect. New advertisement for
re-inviting Tenders will be given shortly.
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